
The grant that I received from NWC to purchase the intensive care humidicrib pictured be-
low makes my life so much easier. It allows me to care for a larger number of very young 
and premature flying-fox pups . Without this very reliable equipment my nights would 
consist of broken sleep, I’d need to wake 2 or 3 times a night to check the temperature 
was correct. My husband made a shelf that is fixed halfway up which allows twice the 
number of pups to be kept at the constant temperature required to successfully raise very 
young pups. In other times of the year I lend it to other carers for macropods and pos-
sums. 

Thanks again to NWC 
for the opportunity for 
me to improve the care 
of orphaned wildlife.  
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